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Objective of the session: The Hindi Divas was celebrated recognising the importance of our 

mother tongue and the common language of every Indian and a common man. Even though 

the professional language which is issued is English but Hindi being our recognition as an 

Indian was discussed. The students were requested to recite poem, read newspaper and 

discuss the topic in Hindi. 

Activity: 

 
They were also asked to learn counting in Hindi. They were asked to read newspaper and 

discuss the financial data in Hindi amongst each other. 



 

 
 
 

 

Outcome: The importance of Hindi as a medium of exchange and as a language of 

communication was recognised. The students understood the need of learning Hindi to 

communicate in Rural India. 
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